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Parish Council Matters 

Please contact the council with any queries or suggestions via our website 

www.amcottsparish.co.uk.  Shaun Berkeley Chair 

Councillors Andrew Barker, Martin Moorhouse, Dave Farnham, Kim Routen, Rob Jollands, 

Tricia Murphy.  Your Clerk  is Chris Cowan 

Amcotts now has a new clerk Mr Chris Cowan his  

contact details are 4 Saffron Way, Crowle, Isle of 

Axholme North Lincs DN17 4GL Tel 07429 264938 email 

clerk @amcottsparish.co.uk 

Funding News— SSE Micro-fund which allocates £1500 per year to the Parish has 

enabled the following groups to set up with small £250 grants.  Garden Club, Slim-

ming Club, Mad Hatters Tea Party. 

This fund is managed by the Parish Council and to apply please send a letter to the 

Clerk.  If your group is fully constituted or you require more than £250 then you will 

need to apply to the Full grant schemes.  See our website  for further information. 

Broadband 

We continue to push for a delivery date on this item and have been informed that 

we are definitely going to be in the next phase for a fixed line solution.  We under-

stand the BT are currently modelling this next nationwide phase to advise us when 

our cabinets will be updated.  As soon as we have this information we will post on 

the Website and Village Noticeboard. 

Church News -The Village continues to work with the Church to progress the much 

needed improvements to allow the Church to be open and usable for the wider 

community to use.  Their current project of gaining funding for re-decoration will 

enable its initial use whilst investigations are ongoing has been picking up speed and 

we congratulate them on monies already raised.  There are a number of events 

planned please see the noticeboard.  It was fantastic to have a full church to wel-

come the New Vicar and celebrate Harvest Festival  


